

818-785-5515 Fax 818-787-8965 www.calisafe.org

May 10th, 2016

Van Nuys Neighborhood Council PO Box 3118 Van Nuys, California 91407

Dear Van Nuys Neighborhood Council:

On August 25, 2016, the National Park Service turns 100. The Centennial will celebrate the achievements of the past 100 years. We are writing to request funding in the amount of \$3200.00 to support (2) classroom field trips to the Santa Monica Mountains National Recreation Area for the following Title I Schools, located in the Van Nuys Neighborhood Council District.

Sylvan Park Elementary Van Nuys Elementary Kester Elementary Van Nuys Middle School

Potential Santa Monica Mountain National Mountain sites include, but are not limited to: Zuma Canyon, Paramount Ranch, Peter Strauss Ranch or the Malibu Lagoon.

Attached, please find the requested 501c3 documentation for your review. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Robina Suwol

Founder & Executive Director